
Tuesday 18th June 2024 

 

Fiver Challenge – Wednesday 26th June 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We are writing to inform you about the Fiver Challenge event that is 

taking place on Wednesday 26th June 2024. 

 

As part of our cultural capital lessons, we have been creating our own 

mini businesses.  Each group has planned and organised their own 

product to sell or service to provide (entertainment). 

 

We are going to make these available to Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and 

Year 6 pupils during lunchtime on the tennis courts.  Therefore, we 

would like the children to bring in some money, coins would be best, so 

that they can purchase our goods or take part in the games that we 

have created.  Please make sure that money is placed in a named wallet, 

purse or plastic sandwich bag etc. 

 

We would like to celebrate everyone’s hard work and many of our 

products or prizes feature sweet treats.  Unfortunately, we cannot 

guarantee that these were made in a nut-free factory and are dairy 

or gluten free.  Stalls with dairy or gluten products will be signposted 

so please ensure your child knows if they are dairy or gluten 

intolerant.  

 

If we are able to achieve a profit at the end of the Summer Term, we 

will donate the money to support Burwell Day Centre. For this reason, 

we would really appreciate your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Y5 and Y6 pupils in Mrs Saunders’ cultural capital class 

 


